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The Chair and the Inquiry team have continued to hold private meetings with stakeholders this 

month. The Inquiry has also continued to receive new documentation and other evidence 

proactively submitted by a variety of stakeholders. The Inquiry continues to request important 

documentation from a range of stakeholders. 

Anyone wishing to provide information can continue to send it to the Inquiry’s main email address: 

streettreesinquiry@weightmans.com.  

As set out in the terms of reference, the Inquiry will hold a series of public hearings with a first round 

in late September and early October and further rounds later in 2022. We will provide more 

information to the public, including the dates and times of the hearings and how to view them 

online, in due course. 
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